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Community Meeting is September 5th  
The monthly meeting of the Ridgely’s Delight 
Association will be held on Wed., Sept. 5th at 7pm.  

Anyone  who  lives,  works,  or  owns  property  in 
Ridgely’s Delight is welcome to attend.  

Larry's Ride and Run 
NEW! Baltimore City's bike guru, Nate Evans has 
developed 5 new Tour du Port routes - all include a 
tour through historic Fort McHenry! Experience 
Baltimore's premier bicycle tour, Tour du Port! 
Routes range from 12 to 65 miles and travel 
through historic neighborhoods, charming port 
areas, and beautiful parks throughout Baltimore 
City, Anne Arundel and Baltimore Counties. After 
the ride, enjoy a celebration including live music, 
exhibitors, lunch, and more! 

TOUR DU PORT - September 30, 2012 

Location: Baltimore City's Canton Waterfront Park 

To register and for more info, visit www.bikemd.org 

Community Happy Hour is Sept. 7th     
First Friday Happy Hour will be at the Pratt St. Ale 
House on Sept. 7th, beginning at 6pm. 
 

Community Clean-up is Sept. 22nd   
Please consider helping at the community clean-up 
from 9-11am on Sat., Sept. 22nd. We will meet at the 
community shed in the Burgundy Street Lot. Pickles 
will provide free beer and pizza for volunteers 
afterward. Let’s get those blocks cleaned before the 
parents come to visit. 
 

Parents’ Day is Sept. 22nd  
Come show our community off to our parents!  This 
is also your chance to hear all about how young 
(insert neighbor’s name here) became the person 
we all know and love. Embarrassing stories are 
sure to be shared. The day will begin with a 
community cleanup. Then interested participants 
will gather at Dempsey's Bar in the Camden Yards 
warehouse at 1pm to attend an afternoon guided 
tour of the stadium.  After the tour, the party will 
continue with tours of our community, cookout in the 
park, and some evening food and beverages at 
local establishments. 

 
Baltimore Grand Prix Information 

Hopefully everyone is already aware that the 
Baltimore Grand Prix will be taking place from Fri., 
Aug 31st to Mon., Sept 2nd. 

Recycling pick-up will come in the wee hours on 
Friday morning, so please place it out the evening 
before and please don't leave it out all weekend. 

Traffic maps are available at gptraffic.com and 
stadium parking restrictions will be in effect the entire 
weekend.   

This is a huge opportunity for tons of pedestrian 
visitors to pass through our community, so please try 
to clean your block to show off our great 
neighborhood.  

For those interested in outdoor vehicular movies, there 
will be 2 to 3 nights of movies over this Labor Day 
weekend courtesy of Eric and Jess. Movies will be 
shown in the evenings on Dover St on the wall of the 
vacant UMD buildings. Please contact Eric at 
eggnogg@gmail.com for more info. 
 

Coming soon!  
A new coffee shop will be opening on Washington 
Blvd. in the old Baltimore Chop building.  
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Thank you to Work Printers for printing 
the Ridgely’s Record. 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


